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The University of Kragujevac is pleased to invite both academic and administrative staff from our partner 

universities to the 4th International Staff Week, which will take place between June 6 and June 10, 2022. 

This staff week will provide the participants with the opportunity to learn more about the University of 

Kragujevac, its participation in the Erasmus+ program, how we and our partners deal with mobilities in 

times of pandemics, share success stories and best practices with other colleagues. The programme will 

include a wide range of activities, the main topics are oriented towards organization and realization of 

students and staff mobilities (student/staff support and administration, incoming/outgoing students, tools 

for better service, promotion, etc.) within the framework of new Erasmus program. Participants will have 

opportunity to network with colleagues from partner institutions both from partner and programme 

countries.   

The participation fee for the staff week is €50, for participants from programme countries, paid on arrival, 

and includes conference materials, coffee breaks and meals during 4 days, an excursion, and a welcome 

dinner.  

The first draft agenda will follow soon. 

Hosting Higher Education Institution: University of Kragujevac 

Institution website: http://kg.ac.rs/eng/  

Country: Serbia 

Language: English 

Dates: Monday,  6 June  2022 to Friday, 10 June 2022 

Registration fee: 50 euros, for the participants from Programme countries 

Deadline for applying: Friday, 23 May 2022 

Accommodation: IRO will provide support in finding accommodation 

Contact person details: Administrative Erasmus+ Coordinators,  
Email: erasmus@kg.ac.rs  
Tel. +381 34 300 425 
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